Dear St. Peter's Episcopal Church and Day School,

Your kindness has touched my heart with your generous gifts and thoughtfulness. I never saw this coming!

It has been a wonderful journey working at St. Peter's. I am proud to have watched so many of our students grow into successful adults, and to have had the friendships and support of all the staff, teachers, and parents.

I feel so blessed to have had the opportunity to teach at St. Peter's. I have immensely enjoyed my time here and I will remain thankful and filled with gratitude for all my experiences. You have all meant so much to me and I will miss everyone, but I will still hold all the memories in my heart. Thank you.

With love, Connie

